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The Finance and other departments have had some training in the new Bellwether purchasing, and 

it is now live and in use. Although we’ve had training, we’re still learning how to use it. We’re 

excited about the report options we’ll have now and being able to track orders through the database. 

 

We have a new employee, Daria Isaac started working the first week of January, we are happy to 

have her on our team.  Two other employees are at their halfway mark in to their first year, and all 

three are great assets to our department. 
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